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The meeting was brought to order with prayer by president, Theresa Tersteeg at 11:45 am.  Six members were in attendance.  The minutes were approved as read.  Deb Marks, treasurer, reported that there is a balance of $7278.08.  Christmas Basket Sales brought in $3818.50, Bake Sale, $1319.00, and the meal, $664.00.  It was approved to donate the following:  Heifer International-2 goats, $240.00, St. Mary’s Junior High Trip to New York and Boston-$250.00/lunches for one day, Bibles for Soldiers-$200.00.  Sue Ebbers has made NUDCCW Scholarship information and application forms available at the Church Office and on the bulletin board in the church main entrance. Reminders of this opportunity have been included in the bulletins. School teachers have received the same information.  Theresa informed us of the following event opportunities:  AFC-CCW Board meeting 5:30, January 8th at St. Al’s, NUCCCW Convention- St. Anastasia’s Parish, Hutchinson, April 27th.  Our next meeting is Sunday, April 28th following the 10:30 mass in the church hall. 


Respectfully submitted,

Sue Ebbers/Secretary


